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 Impact:  No anticipated fiscal impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 3066 requires municipal courts to report criminal history information on each person subject 

to mandatory reporting requirements to the Oklahoma State Bureau of Investigation. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure, as introduced, clarifies that all courts of this state, including municipal courts, are 

required to submit to the Oklahoma State Bureau of Investigation the criminal history 

information on each person subject to already established mandatory reporting requirements. 

 

Upon review, no fiscal impact to the state is anticipated from passage of the measure.  

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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